ASHLYNS SCHOOL @ ASHLYNS SCHOOL @ ASHLYNS SCHOOL @

January 2024

Dear Parent/Carer
Year 11 Spanish Visit to Girona - October 2024

Thank you for completing the Expression of Interest form regarding the Year 11 Spanish
language trip to Girona. | am pleased to be able to inform you that the trip will be taking place
from Sunday 27 October to Saturday 2 November 2024 (inclusive). The cost will be between
£765 and £800 per student (depending on the number of students attending).

We now need to collect the first, non-refundable, deposit payment of £125.00 and ask you to
pay as soon as possible via ParentPay and by Wednesday 24 January at the latest. Further
non-refundable payments will then be required as follows:

1st instalment: £130 by 29 February 2024

2nd instalment: £130 by 29 March 2024

3rd instalment: £130 by 30 April 2024

4th instalment: £120 by 31 May 2024

Final instalment: To be confirmed (between £130 and £165) by 28 June 2024

If, at any stage, you withdraw your child from the trip for any reasons not covered by an
insurance claim, or if your child is withdrawn by the school due to serious behavioural issues,
then the cancellation charges laid out by the travel company will apply and you may be subject
to an additional charge over the cost above.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me either by telephone (01442
863605) or email at syoxall@ashlyns.herts.sch.uk.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Yoxall
Second in Languages Department

Chesham Road, Berkhamsted, Hertfordshire HP4 3AH
T: 01442 863605 F: 01442 876292
E: admin@ashlyns.herts.sch.uk www.ashlyns.herts.sch.uk

Head Teacher: James Shapland BSc, MSc



